
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
Sent: Saturday, April 24, 2010 3:02 PM 
To: EBSA, E-OHPSCA - EBSA 
Subject: Comment in support of RIN 1210-AB30 
 
 
 
April 24, 2010 
 
I wonder whether the legacy of school and other random public venue 
shootings would drop significantly in the U.S. if mental health care 
were more available to everyone who needs it.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Becky Collins 


